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PG&E PIPELINE
SAFETY TESTING IN

SANTA CRUZ
COUNTY

PG&E  is  planning  to  conduct
gas  pipeline  safety  testing
along  7th  Avenue  starting  in
late June. 

Construction equipment will be
present  and  motorists  should
expect delays Monday through
Friday,  8:30  AM to  4:30  PM.  
The work will continue through
August.

PG&E  will  hold  a  Community
Open  House  on  Thursday,
June 18, from 4:00 PM to 6:00
PM  at  the  VHM  Christian
School  (472  Capitola  Road
Extension)  to  discuss  the
project and answer questions.

To view the full  press release,
click here.

PORT COMMISSION
MEETING

SCHEDULE

Port Commission
MEETING SCHEDULE

JUNE
Regular Public Session
Tuesday, June 23, 2015

7PM

JULY
Regular Public Session 
Tuesday, July 28, 2015

7PM

CURRENT FUEL
PRICING

Gasoline: $3.49
Diesel: $2.99

NEWSLETTER
June 2015

Please feel free to pass the newsletter along to family and friends. Let them
know that they can receive this newsletter by sending their email address to
scpd@santacruzharbor.org or by contacting the harbor office at (831) 475-6161.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

4TH OF JULY HOLIDAY
The 4th of July holiday is expected to draw large crowds to the harbor
and nearby beaches,  impacting parking and traffic  within the area.  
Harbor  Beach,  Twin  Lakes  and  Seabright  State  Beaches  will  have
security  checkpoints  to  ensure  fireworks  and  other  prohibited
substances  don't  make  it  to  the  beach.   As  the  holiday  weekend
approaches, please check the Port  District's website for  updates on
road closure information.

ELECTRONIC KEYS FOR SHOWER ROOM FACILITIES
Port District staff hosted a stakeholders meeting on Wednesday June
3, 2015, to present information about the upcoming transition to new
electronic keys for shower room access, including the roll out process,
user access, proposed fees, and deposit refund procedures.

The Port Commission will review and deliberate on proposed policies
and fees at its regular public session on Tuesday, June 23, 2015, 7
PM.

Comments and questions from the stakeholder meeting are available
for review on the Port District's website.  

2nd ANNUAL CLASSIC CAR AND TRUCK SHOW
Mark your calendars!  The Santa Cruz Port  District will  host its 2nd
Annual Classic Car and Truck Show on Sunday, October 11, 2015. 
Prizes, awards, and a custom trophy will be up for grabs.  Space is
limited,  so  register  your  classic  car,  truck,  or  motorcycle  today!  
Registration fee is $40 per vehicle.  To register, click here.

FROM THE HARBORMASTER

For many years, the Port District has utilized a non-emergency
cell  phone  number  (212-4261)  as  a  way  for  slip  renters,
concessionaires, and visitors to contact Harbor Patrol deputies
for  routine  matters,  to  request  after-hours  assistance,  or  to
report suspicious activities within the harbor.

For many, this non-emergency number has become a heavily
used direct form of communication with Harbor Patrol.  In an
effort  to  increase  safety,  improve  Harbor  Patrol's  response
times to both emergency and non-emergency situations,  and
gather information about crimes occurring within the harbor, the
Port  District  will  discontinue  the  use  of  this  non-emergency
contact number on July 1, 2015.  To report all incidents and
emergencies,  immediately  dial  9-1-1.   For  non-urgent
matters, call (831) 471-1131. 

The non-emergency cell  number will  be taken out  of  service
within  the  coming  weeks.  We  will  inform  slip  renters  and

Santa Cruz Port District June Newsletter https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?age...

1 of 2 6/16/2015 3:52 PM



Commercial: $2.87

Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday: 8 - 4

Saturday - Sunday: 7 - 4

WATER
CONSERVATION

Port District staff would like to
continue to remind harbor
users to conserve water!

Please report all water leaks
to the harbor office (831)

475-6161

Please help us conserve.

concessionaires  of  the  effective  date  via  email  blasts,  gate
notices, and website posts.  

For general harbor-related questions or to report a maintenance
discrepancy, please contact the harbor office at  (831) 475-6161
or via VHF CH 9.

NEW BOATYARD PROMOTIONS

Check out these sensational new promotions from the
Santa Cruz Harbor Boatyard! 

SUMMER SPECIALS ~ 1/2 PRICE LAY DAYS
The Santa Cruz Harbor Boatyard is offering up to 10 lay days at

50% off regular prices.  
Click here for additional details. 

COMMERCIAL FISHERMEN'S SPECIAL
Show your commercial fishing vessel registration and receive

20% off on haulouts and lay days.  
Click here for additional details.

While you're at it, be sure to check out the Boatyard's newly
expanded supply store, which offers overnight delivery on

special orders!   

CALL TODAY TO SCHEDULE! (831) 475-3002 
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